Kimberly Rodrigues

From:

Garry Collett <collett@ccinvest.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 10, 2021 3:08 PM

To:

Denis Weber; Deborah Klein Lopez; Chris Anstead; Illece Buckley Weber; Linda Northrup;

Nathan Hamburger; Kimberly Rodrigues

Subject:

Letter to City Council regarding DRAFT CLIMATE ACTION 2/10/2021

Attachments:

Letter to City Council Regarding Draft Climate Action.pdf

Warning! This message was sent from outside your organization and we are unable to verify the sender.

Allow sender | Block sender

Dear Honorable Mayor, Council Members and staff,

Please see attached PDF for your consideration at tonight's city council meeting.

Thank you,



Garry Collett

Founder

4530 E. Thousand Oaks Blvd., Suite 100 Westlake Village, CA 91362 (t) (805) 495-8400 x 427 (f) (805) 495-5471 ccinvest.com

At CCI, we care about the environment so if possible, please refrain from printing this email unless it is necessary. It helps to keep the environment forested and litter-free. Thank you!

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. It may contain information and/or material that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law and receipt by anyone other than the intended recipient does not constitute a loss of the confidential or privileged nature of the communication. Any dissemination, distribution, retransmission or copying of this communication or attachments hereto is strictly prohibited without the sender's prior written permission. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, or if you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer system.



February 10, 2021

Dear Honorable Mayor, Council Members and staff,

Re: <u>DISCUSSION TO CONSIDER APPROVAL OF DRAFT CLIMATE ACTION AND ADAPTATION PLAN (CAAP).</u>

I respectfully request the city council postpone action on Agenda Item No. 9, the discussion and consideration of the Draft CAAP. We are supportive of the general concepts behind the CAAP but unfortunately we were not aware of the report prepared by LSA on behalf of the city (dated February 2021) until Monday, February, 8, 2021. Given the scope of the report it seems only prudent and fair to provide the community adequate time to review the report and provide the council with thoughtful comments as to its detailed content. I therefore respectfully request this matter be rescheduled to the Council's first meeting of April of 2021.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Garry Collett